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          March 13, 2023  

 

To: Livingston County Commissioners 

 

From: Kecia S. Williams, Director of 911 

 

Date: March 27, 2023  

 

Re: Resolution of Appreciation for the 911 Emergency Dispatchers During National Public  

 Safety Telecommunicators Week, April 9-15, 2023  

 

Livingston County 911 Central Dispatch is requesting a resolution of appreciation for the 911 

Emergency Dispatchers during National Public Safety Telecommunicators Week, April 9-15, 

2023.  The 911 Emergency Dispatchers serve the citizens of Livingston County by answering 

their non-emergency and emergency calls for police, fire, EMS and dispatching the appropriate 

assistance as quickly as possible. 

 

The 911 Emergency Dispatchers are the first and most critical contact our citizens have with 

emergency services.  They are the single vital link for our police officers, firefighters, and EMS 

personnel by monitoring their activities and providing them information to ensure their safety.   

 

Each Livingston County 911 Emergency Dispatcher has exhibited compassion, understanding, 

and professionalism in the performance of their job in the past year.  They have worked long and 

tireless hours ensuring the needs of the citizens and responders of Livingston County are met.  

 

Kecia S. Williams 

Director of 911 

Livingston County Central Dispatch  

300 S Highlander Way 

Howell, MI 48843 

O) 517 540-7682 

kwilliams@livgov.com 
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